

3, Connal Road, Off Herbert Macaulay way, Yaba, Lagos. +23412918563,+2349057190953,+2348145027214 www.bloominggreensschool.com

Newsletter

Dear Parents,

On behalf of everyone at Blooming Greens School, I would like to wish you a very Prosperous New Year. The Bloom term is often the most productive term in school as the children are now settled into routines and aware of our expectations. We are pleased to welcome some new families to the school and they have all received a warm welcome from both pupils and staff. We ask that parents show them warmth for which we are known.

FACILITIES

We are proud of our continuous acquisition of new devices and facilities. The end of the year concert/carol created the necessity to acquire more facilities and musical instruments for our Music Department. Our mandate is to give unparalleled 1st class education to our children; this we will pursue with all vigour.

PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT

All teachers participated in series of professional development programmes during the last holidays. Our Literacy has been taken to another level and you will soon begin to feel the vibes. One of the actions needed to be taken for effective implementation of this new approach to the teaching and learning of Literacy is staff redeployment. Mrs. Nwaokocha is now the classteacher in Year Five. She will be assisted by Mr. Maxwell who is now the Literacy teacher for the class. Mr. Godson and Mrs. Iwuji have been moved to Year Four as the classteachers to replace Miss Opeyemi who has moved to Year One Sapphire. Monsieur Joseph now works with Mrs. Olawole in Year Two. Another outcome of the trainings is the introduction of Guided Reading and Audio Mental Maths. These two will come up in the morning before 8am. We therefore request that children are punctual enough to be a part of these programmes.

In the same vein, Mr. Soyingbe who has been our ICT teacher is relocating with his family. He consequently will be leaving the school at the end of January 2019. We implore you to join us in wishing him the best in his future endeavours. He is a jolly good fellow! Mr. Adebayo who has worked in very reputable international schools for many years has been employed to take over from him.

PROMOTION

Your great school is blooming! Blooming comes with its additional responsibilities. The Board has therefore approved the promotion of Mrs. Ifeoma Nwaokocha and Mr. Godson Osareren to be the Coordinators for Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 respectively. This is to enhance effective management and Quality Assurance. We have also employed Mrs. Uzowulu as a full nurse for the Health Bay. She is a seasoned paediatric nurse with track records from reputable international schools setting. She will also function as the Quality Control Officer in the school.



Mr Fadare Adegboyega Deputy Head of School

Word of the Week 'Excellence'

Colour of the week

Yellow

YEAR 5 PARENTS FORUM

JANUARY 25, 2019

PYJAMAS

DAY

FRIDAY

COFFEE MORNING

KEYSTAGE CLASSES

SATURDAY 2/2/2019

EYFS CLASSES

SATURDAY 9/2/2019



3, Connal Road, Off Herbert Macaulay way, Yaba, Lagos. +23412918563,+2349057190953,+2348145027214 www.bloominggreensschool.com

Newsletter

www.biooiiiiiggreensschool.com

WE HAVE DONE IT AGAIN!

Blooming Greens School has always been known for quality. Our Year Five children participated in this year's National Mathematics Competition that was organised by the Nigerian Tulip International College in conjunction with the National Mathematical Centre Abuja. They competed with over 10,000 children from various schools in Nigeria, many of them in their final classes in their schools. We are very proud to announce to you that our own Ayomide Smith came 43rd with 84.308%. Even the least among our children scored 64.502%. We are not unmindful of the fact that there is room for improvement; we are delighted at this laudable achievement, being the first attempt and also in Year 5. The sky is just the beginning!

SPORTS FESTIVAL

We are putting everything together to have our very first Sports Festival at the end of this term. Trust us that it will be top on the notch. Each child will be required to pay a token of N5,000 to cover planning and logistics. We request that it is paid to any of the school accounts by Friday 25th January 2019. We apologise for this omission in the Bloom term's bills.

GHANA TRIP

Available slots are reducing by the day. Interested parents should kindly pay the sum of \$\frac{1}{2}\$160,000 per child into the school accounts. Deadline for payment is Monday 12th March 2019. The trip will take place in August 2019 after the Summer School. You can't afford to miss out.

WE PUT YOU FIRST

Your great school is really blooming! We thank you for your prayers and referrals. Our Crèche and Bloomers classes have been filled to capacity. We now have a waiting list. We wouldn't want you to put our children's younger siblings elsewhere. It could be difficult logistics. We ask that you get us informed early enough so we keep a space for you. We would want to give priority to our existing parents in this regard.

CLOSING TIME

Closing time on Mondays to Thursdays remains 3:00pm. However, the school will close at 2:30pm on Fridays. This is exclusive of After School facilities, Crèche and Bloomers classes.

Thank you, and do have a successful year.

Adegboyega Fadare

Deputy Head of School











ACHIEVERS ASSEMBLY 14/01/2019















SUSAN House JOSEPH House =

KINGS House

BLOOM House =